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We hope you have all found your feet this term with the balance of home schooling and life in lockdown. 
It’s tough not being together and doing all the usual fun activities we would do as a community to raise 
vital funds for the school, but we are Team Stratford and the support you gave to the school last term, 
demonstrates what fabulous children, parents, grandparents and friends we have.  

 

 

FOSS COMMITTEE VACANCIES 

 

Fundraising Update 

A huge thank you and virtual hug to all of you who put clothes in bags, bought Christmas Cards, Mugs, Tea Towels, made 

donations to the Rainbow Raffle and bought Raffle Tickets last term. You all added an additional £1548.57 to the 
money available for the school to spend.  

 

 

 

A well-deserved Thank You to Mrs Davison, Mrs Munt and Mrs Thornton for all their help and support in making sure these 
activities ran without a hitch 
���� 

The FOSS donated £200 to each class in December to spend on things that would benefit the class and children.  

Bags2School 

£156.30 

Christmas Cards 

£438.14 

Tea Towels 

£349.15 

Rainbow Raffle 

£604.98 

LEADER OF THE PACK (Chairperson) 

We want you to be our next FOSS Chairperson! Our current 
fearless leader is resigning from the role and we need to fill her 

shoes! We are looking for someone who is creative, 
comfortable delegating jobs and keeping us focused on raising 
funds for the school. A great sense of humour is a big plus. You 
can do this alone or share the responsibility with someone else.  
If you are ready, willing and enthusiastic to take up this role (or 
maybe just a little curious about it), please contact our current 
chair Sam Vigor via email on stratfordfosschair@gmail.com for 

more details. 

PARTNER IN CRIME (Vice- Chairperson) 

So, you’d like to get more involved in the FOSS, but you’re 
not sure if you are ready to the lead? Then being the 

Vice-Chair could have your name written all over it. You’ll 
help the chair get things done – just like a Superhero’s 

sidekick!  If you are ready, willing and enthusiastic to take 
up this role (or maybe just a little curious about it), please 

contact our current chair Sam Vigor via email on 
stratfordfosschair@gmail.com for more details. 

The next FOSS meeting will be via Zoom and date and time will be confirmed shortly via email and on our 
facebook page. 

If you do have any fundraising ideas, please share them with the FOSS either via our Facebook Group – Friends of Stratford 
Sub-Castle Primary School (FOSS) page or email one of team directly Sam Vigor (stratfordfosschair@gmail.com), Sarah Heath 
(stratfordfosstreasurer@gmail.com) or Sharlene Lucas (stratfordfosssecretary1@gmail.com) 
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